
Juniper Class Reading Response Tasks 

There are 8 different ideas to choose from here.  Please choose one each week and complete the task in your home 

learning book. 

A 
Pretend you are one of the 
characters in the book and 
write a diary entry for one 
day in the story. 

B 
Copy out 3 sentence or 
phrases you really liked in 
this text.  Explain what it is 
you like about each one. 

C 
Think of 3 questions you 
would ask of the characters 
in your book.  Answer your 
questions as if you were the 
character. 

D 
Draw a picture of your 
favourite part of the story 
and describe what you have 
drawn. 

E 
Draw a picture of one of the 
characters in the story and 
label information about 
them. 

F 
Write down some facts you 
have learnt from reading 
this piece of non- fiction 
text. 

G 
Write me five facts about a 
character in the story. 

H 
Book review: 
Give the book you have read 
a mark out of ten and 
explain why you gave it that 
mark. 

 


